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Coast Guard Publishes Foreign Rebuilding Determination Notice  

 
The Coast Guard announced on February 25, 2011 the publication in the Federal Register of a notice seeking 
comments on a petition for rulemaking that requests the Coast Guard to amend 46 CFR 67.177, application for 
foreign rebuilding determination.  
 
This notice and the petition, which includes an expanded discussion on the requested amendments and revisions 
to 46 CFR 67.177, may be read in the online docket in http://www.regulations.gov under docket number USCG-
2010-1124. 
 
For more information about this rule, please call Commander Sandra Selman, Executive Secretary, Maritime 
Safety and Security Council, U.S. Coast Guard; telephone 202-372-3857, e-mail Sandra.K.Selman@uscg.mil.   
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